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     When enacting legislation to protect renters, please include an EXCEPTION for renters who live in the
landlord’s own house. I have been one of those “mom and pop” landlords, in my case renting the attic room in my
home.  And there have been times, not only for income, but also for my safety, when I simply had to have the renter
move out as don as possible.
      Thank you for your consideration with this issue.
Emily Champagne
Portland, OR
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